
 

 

Message from Miss Bendall 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

This half term has certainly flown by. 

 

There are some weeks which make you feel even 

prouder than usual of our school community. As I write 

this, Quantock Class are enjoying their Roman day 

activities, Bucehayes are having great adventures at 

Pixies Holt and some children across the school are 

getting ready to sell pumpkins at the end of the day. 

 

It was lovely to see so many of you at our Parent 

Consultations this week. Thank you for all your support 

as we work together to ensure the best outcomes for 

your children.  

 

I would like to thank the wonderful staff team we have 

here too, they have worked incredibly hard this half 

term to make our school the best it can be.  

 

I hope you all have a lovely half-term break.  

 

See you all on Monday 30th October.  

 

Kind regards, 

Miss Bendall  

Head of School: Beccy Bendall 

Key Dates; 

 

 23—27th October—Half Term 

 29th November—visit of Tiny Travels YsR-4 

 4th December  YR—Y6 (inclusive) annual  

                                           nasal flu vaccination 

 

CROSS COUNTRY: 

 Wednesday 1st November 2023  

 Wednesday 7th February 2024 

 Wednesday 6th March 2024 

Insert photo 

20th October 2023 

 

 

 

Stars of the week    Values of the week 

Class 1 Featherlake 

All of Feathlerlake  

Class 2 Horner 

 Stef &Toby  Jasper 

Class 3 Quantock    

 Abigail & Heidi  Quantock Class  

Class 4 Bucehayes  

All of Bucehayes 



Safeguarding 

If you have any safeguarding concerns, please email  

stocklanddsl@redstartpartnership.co.uk 

This inbox is monitored daily.  

 

Our Designated Safeguarding Lead is Miss Beccy Bendall and our Deputy Designated 

Safeguarding Leads are Miss Natalie Martin and Miss Rachel Smith. 

Our school’s Child Protection and Safeguarding Policy can be found online at: 

https://stocklandprimary.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/09/Final-RB-4.1-Stockland-Primary-

Academy-Safeguarding-Policy-2023_24-Final-Signed-DHC-1-2.pdf 

If you have any concerns about the safety of a child you can either talk to our DSL or DDSL or 

you can phone Devon MASH on 01392 384964 or email our safeguarding inbox; 

stocklanddsl@redstartpartnership.co.uk 

 

 

*** School Lunches *** 

A reminder that after half term there will be a new lunch time menu. 

Please log on to ParentPay in the usual manner to book your child’s lunches. 

 

 

Halloween Disco 

The PTA Halloween Disco will be in the Village Hall on Friday 3rd November. 

 

Tiny Travels visiting Wednesday 29th November Years R—4 

We have booked a company called Tiny Travels to visit Years R-4 on Wednesday 29th November.  

Tiny Travels gives children a fully immersive, fun opportunity to learn about cultures around the 

world. They offer global learning through sensory exploration. Tiny Travels believes in amplifying 

historically marginalised voices. It is important that children learn about the true aspects of a 

country and not an idea of what the culture looks like, therefore they have hired women from all 

around the world to create the resources they will bring to school.  

 

  



Annual nasal flu vaccination -   Years R—6 (inclusive) 

The School Age Immunisation Service will be visiting the school on Monday 4th December.  In 

2023/24 all children in Primary Schools from Reception to year 6 (inclusive) will be offered the 

vaccine.  The vaccination is free and recommended for young children; it is administered by a 

quick and simple spray up the nose.   The school will be visited on Monday 4th December.  Please 

submit your consent form by midday 30th November to ensure your child receives their vaccina-

tion.   https://www.kernowimmunisations.co.uk/Forms/Flu  The code for the school is DV137454. 

 

Youth Club 

Youth Club - every other Friday at Stockland Village Hall 6.30/8pm £1 entry and £1-1.50 for the 

tuck shop. This is open to all children 7-13 years who live in Stockland and the surrounding villag-

es. Year 2 children who are 7 years old are welcome to attend now and then from Janu-

ary all Year 2 children (even if they are still 6 years old) are welcome to start. Children over 13 

years are also welcome to come along as helpers and this can be used as the volunteering as-

pect of their Duke of Edinburgh Award. We are always in need of extra adult support too so let 

me know if this is something you can help with mel@adventurebabies.co.uk  

 

 

 

Pumpkin and conker sale 

A huge well done to Abi and Liam who raised over 

£110 for the school outdoor area! 

Thank you so much to everyone who came along 

and supported them. 

 

 

 

 

 

Stockland Educational Foundation Charity 

Thank you very much to the Trustees of Stockland  

Educational Foundation Charity whose generous  

donation has been used to purchase a new outdoor 

planter. 

The children are all really looking forward to filling it 

with plants and flowers. 

mailto:mel@adventurebabies.co.uk


Class 1 Featherlake News 

 

Featherlake have had a fabulous first half term at school! They have impressed us all with their resili-

ence and confidence when coming into school and also throughout everyday. They have all settled 

in amazingly well, you should be very proud of them, we certainly are. I hope they have a well de-

served break and catch up on sleep, they definitely look ready for a week off!  

This week we have been talking about who can help us and the children created a 'helping 5', some 

photos are attached. 

All of Feathlerlake have received Star of the Week and Values of the Week this week, it is just too dif-

ficult to choose when they have all had such an amazing first half term at school.  

After half term we will have a week all about pumpkins!  

 

 



Class 2 Horner News 

 

In DT this week, we used all our knowledge of what we had 

previously learnt about sliders and levers to make our own 

design.  There were lots of creative ideas and some children 

even chose to have two sliders or levers in their design.  See 

some photos below of our creations: 

 

 



Class 3 Quantock News 

 

We have had a phenomenal week and Quantock Class are more than ready for a very well-

deserved half term break! Our collective worship at church on Wednesday was brilliant. Despite 

a few nerves beforehand, the children spoke with confidence as they led the worship about our 

core value of kindness and shared a snippet of what they have learned so far this term. It was 

really lovely to see so many parents and grandparents supporting our class too. Thank you for 

braving the weather and sharing this occasion with us. 

Yesterday, we had fabulous fun as Roman engineers. The children completed their Roman town 

by adding an array of aqueducts. We haven't yet managed to test them but are looking 

forward to evaluating them after half term. 

 



Class 4 Bucehayes News  

 

Bucehayes have been having a fabulous time at Pixies Holt this week!! 

Please take a look on the School Facebook page to see lots of photos of what they’ve been 

up too. 

 

 



 A message from Mel, 

Stockland Halloween Treat Hunt - a few people have been asking about this and 

although Isla and I no longer live in the village we would love it if this could happen 

again this year - last year was a raging success with a record breaking number of ghosts 

and ghouls haunting the streets of Stockland for a night. The format of previous years 

(see poster) seems to work well and although we will be unable to decorate the door of 

Church Cottage, we will be leaving our treats outside the village hall. Hope you can join 

us and see you all then for spooky fun  xxx 



 



 




